
CLUB DE RECREIO 

NEWSLETTER APRIL 2025

Dear Members,

Spring has officially sprung, and with it comes new energy, 

fresh opportunities, and exciting updates we can’t wait to 

share with you! 

As we step into April, we're grateful to have you as part of 

our community and are thrilled to keep you in the loop with 

everything happening this month.

With warm regards,

Club Management 



CLUB DE RECREIO 

 To ensure convenience for our valued members,    

we have introduced exclusive parking spaces 

painted in yellow lines. These spots are reserved 

just for members, making your visits to the club 

even more enjoyable! 

 Guest Parking Areas

We have also designated a separate parking area for 

members and guests, marked with white lines. We 

kindly ask all members to inform your guests about 

these spaces to ensure a smooth parking experience 

when they visit.

Parking Guidelines:

Yellow Line Spaces: Reserved exclusively for 

members. Please remember to display your valid 

parking label while parked.

White Line Spaces: Designated for members and 

guests visiting the club.

NEW DESIGNATED PARKING SPACE  



CLUB DE RECREIO 

The Indoor Lawn Bowl Field will be closed starting from             

22nd April 2025 for essential turf resurfacing works. This 

improvement project is expected to continue until the end of May 

2025. 

During this construction period:

• The indoor green area will be completely closed.

• Access will be restricted to authorized personnel only.

• Members will not be able to access the locker area during this 

time.

Should members feel that any personal belongings or equipment be 

required for their use during the closure period, please retrieve 

them before 22nd April to avoid any inconvenience.  

We appreciate your understanding and cooperation as we work to 

enhance our facilities for your future enjoyment. We’ll keep you 

updated on the progress and notify you as soon as the Indoor Green 

is ready for use again.

If you have any questions or concerns, please don’t hesitate to 

reach out to Lawn Bowl Convenor or Club Office.

INDOOR LAWN BOWL FIELD CLOSURE 
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NEW SET MENU ARE HERE! 
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Members who bring guests to participate in any 

Sporting Activity in the Club will be charged $100 

per guest for the designated sport. This will take 

effect as from 1st May 2025. 

Your continued patronage is vital to us, and we 

remain committed to offering you and your guests 

the best possible experience at our club.

NEW GUEST FEE ANNNOUCENMENT  
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We wish to bring to your attention a housekeeping 

policy that requires your immediate consideration and 

adherence.

It has come to our notice that improper disposal of 

items, including rubbish and non-biodegradable 

materials, in the toilet facilities has led to blockages 

within the flushing system. Such actions not only 

compromise the sanitation and functionality of our 

facilities but also result in significant repair costs that 

ultimately burden the club’s resources.

Please ensure that all waste is disposed of in the 

appropriate receptacles provided throughout the club.

We appreciate your cooperation to preserving a clean 

and functional environment. 

HOUSE KEEPING REMINDER   
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Mr. Jimmy Wong will assume responsibility 

for the Pickleball section until further notice, 

this together with his ongoing responsibility 

for the Tennis Section.

PICKLEBALL CONVENOR   
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We are delighted to announce the promotion of two 

outstanding individuals within our team. 

Congratulations to Mr. Leung Kim Ming and Mr. Li 

Kwok Yin. They have demonstrated exceptional 

dedication, professionalism, and commitment to 

excellence in their roles and we are excited to see them 

take on their new positions as Senior Service Staff.

Please join us in congratulating “Ming” and “Yin” on 

this well-deserved promotion. 

STAFF PROMOTION   
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